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October 3, 193g*

G. M.
Pre el dent,
The Royal Architectural Ine tl tute of Canada 
43 Victoria Street,
Toronto, g,

West, Eeq.,

Dear Mr. West,

Let me thank you for your Invitation 
to McGill University to be represented at the 

Convention
Annual

The Royal Arehiteetural Institute of Canada, 
hlch la to be held In Toronto on the l?th and 18th of 

February next. Professor Ramsey Traquair, Director of 

01,1 1 c Arc iteoture, will be our representative.

Yours faithfully,

Principal.


